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Dear TWN members,

I take this opportunity to communicate you that I am honored by the vote of confidence that I received when I was appointed President of TWN. This represents a challenge for me and the opportunity to improve the way we use our heritage. I also want to thank you for the trust placed in Mexico and the Administration and Appraisal of National Real Estate Institute, INDAABIN, to guide our efforts during the period 2017-2019, I am confident that working together we will be able to improve our processes and get closer to achieving our objectives.
In general terms, we are sharing our strategy 2017-2019, which will help invigorate the scope of our organization in the face of the obstacles that globalization poses. The vision that I want to share as president is from an institution that is guided by three ideals, efficiency, transparency and inclusion, with these goals in mind, I am confident that we will make TWN a modern Network that will influence our way of understanding the world and how we use our resources.
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Soraya Pérez Munguía
2017-2019 TWN President
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